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support of Dave Good as Director of Public Works 

To Whom It May Concern, 

I have had the pleasure of knowing Dave Good for over 25 years and throughout that time, I've recognized him as a 

balanced, thoughtful, and professional individual. I also had the opportunity to work for him professionally for 

almost three years and during that period my respect for him grew. As a professional, he has the rare gift of 

providing leadership while maintaining his position as a valued team member. So often technical folks can lack 

effective communication skills and those who communicate well, lack the ability to dive into highly technical areas 

without getting lost. I have witnessed Dave approach both areas with ease and grace. This is precisely the type of 

person who needs to continue leading Maui's complex maze of public works issues. Dave has a community mind-set, 

the technical background, effective communication skills and most importantly, a demonstrated track record of 

success as Maui County's Director and Deputy Director of Public works. Without reservation, I support Dave as 

continued Director of Public Works. 

Sincerely, 

Ryder Swatek 

Vice President of HNU Energy 


